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I’ve been supporting the DOE and NNSA missions for over 25 years and am proud to have been able 
to represent our industry and member companies, both small and large, on the EFCOG board for 
the past several years.  I firmly believe that the work we all do in EFCOG has been instrumental to 
advancing the missions of the Department and hope to continue to be able to serve our members 
as a board representative in this critical work. 
 


